
This is Oregon's opportunity to sets clear, achievable targets for reducing emissions from
Oregon's electricity grid, establish strong labor standards for new clean
energy projects, create investments and opportunities for community-based
renewable energy projects, and  to ensure affordable and reliable electricity.


